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General Order # 971
                                       

February 2011
February 2011 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday February 18th , 2011
                   LOCATION:    Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave.

                                          South Boston between Damrell & D Streets  
                                          Nearest Box 7237 Old Colony Ave & Damrell
                            TIME:     2000 Hours             

PROGRAM:      Dave Fornell with a program on fire apparatus trends.
January Meeting

With thanks to our lovely New England weather, the January meeting was cancelled.
February  Entertainment

Our guest, speaker will be Capt. David Fornell. He will present a power point show on Chicago area fires / apparatus. Captain Fornell has served in all ranks of the fire service from firefighter to chief. He currently serves as a line officer in the Casstown Community Fire Department in Ohio.  He is a recognized expert in engine company operations. His photography has been published in magazines such as, Firehouse, Fire Apparatus Magazine, Time, Newsweek and Railfan and Railroad . He presently serves as the National Sales Manager for Toyne Fire Apparatus. Captain Dave presented to our organization in October of 2009 and it was a great show!!

Meeting Cancellations
Remember to check your e-mail for any weather related cancelations. It will also be broadcast over Citywide Fire Radio.

Centennial
Any member having photos of past Box 52 events is asked to dig them out and submit so they may be copied/scanned and shared during the 2012 Centennial Year. We are also looking for information on what was then the metropolitan area. Information is needed for the years 1912, 1962, 1987 needed are run totals, station locations and apparatus list. The following Communities are needed: Arlington, Belmont, Brookline, Cambridge, Chelsea, Dedham, Evertt, Lynn, Malden, Medford, Milton, Needham, Newton,  Quincy, Revere, Somerville, Watertown, Winthrop. We have a year to gather information for our Centennial Year, so as the Navy says “all hands turn to!”
Survey
Those of you who receive the General Order via E-mail will find an attachment with a survey about social media sites and our website www.box52.org. Please take a brief moment to fill out and return.
Reminders
· Meeting Friday Feb 18th, 2011 at 2000 hrs. Local 7 Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave. South Boston.

· Check e-mail for any meeting cancelations
· Social Media and web survey
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